
Foundation News! 
11th July 2025 

This Week 

The highlight of the week was Wednesday 
morning’s visit to Year 1. The children came back 
to Foundation Stage full of enthusiasm for next 
year! We hope those of you who were able to 
attend enjoyed the Open Afternoon, it was lovely 
for the children to share and celebrate their 
learning and achievements with you.  

In our literacy, we have been talking about our 
year in Foundation Stage and the children have 
been recording their favourite moments for their 
Records of Achievement. These are added to every 
year and presented to every pupil when they 
leave ESJ in Year 6. 

In maths, we have been learning about the 
different ways in which we measure time and the 
how to recognise o’clock times. We’ve talked 
about the different parts of the day and the 
activities that take place at these times.  

Our Poetry Basket this week is A Little Shell. 

Messages 

Our uniform policy states that earrings worn at school 

should be a set of studs. Long, ‘dangly’ earrings should 

not be worn for safety reasons.  

Next week, we will send home spare clothes and other 

belongings ahead of the term ending. Please check the 

bags that have been sent home and return any items 
that don’t belong to your child. It is at this time of year 

that we reunite lots of uniform with its owner as it is 

easy for things to end up in the wrong bag! 

Diary Dates: 

Tues 15th July: Numberblocks Day. Dress in the colour 

of your favourite Numberblock. 

Tues 22nd July: Last day of the school year. 

 
 
 

Happy Birthday to 

Merry! 


